Briar Chapel Garden Club Meeting Minutes 1/9/24

Rick called the meeting to order with introductions shared amongst those who were present.
Polly reported that she has provided the painting and watering can images to the printer. She
will follow up for a quote after the meeting. The shirts will be forest green. We agreed that V
neck shirts are preferred. We will order them via online orders and have them available by the

spring flower sale. Polly will reach out to Liz for help setting up the online ordering process.

Scott reported that there is $3,779 in our account. The spreadsheet of our income and
payments is available online. Feel free to reach out to Scott with any questions.

Rick said there will not be a February meeting, but we will begin the seed starting at the
greenhouse in February.

There will be a spring flower sale organized Macie — dates TBD.

Nikki planted tulip bulbs amid the onions and once they have flowered, we will work the area
for subsequent vegetable planting.

Rick replaced the rotting boards in the wooden walkway up to the shed in the Boulder Park
Garden.
The Christmas decorations have been taken down, boxed and loaded back on the shelves of the

shed.

Next meeting: March 12, 7PM.



